
 

 

 

NEELKANTH VIDYAPEETH, HYDERABAD 

 
05th Sep, 2024 

Circular No. 015/ 2024-‘25 

 

Subject: Important Dates and Reminders for September and 

             October 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Jai Swaminarayan!!! 
 

We are reminding you about the upcoming events and important dates for the 

month of September and October. 
 

Key Dates and Reminders  

 The Half-Yearly Examinations will be conducted from September 23rd to 

October 5th, 2024.  

 To celebrate the upcoming festivals of Dussehra and Diwali, we have 

planned an outing on October 5th, 2024, at 11 AM. Please note that 

students will be let out at 11 AM and you are requested to collect your 

child only after that time. Please plan accordingly. 

 Kindly ensure that you book tickets with a 3-4 hour buffer time for 

airport/railway station travel. 

Ganesh Chaturthi Celebrations  

 We will be celebrating Ganesh Chaturthi from September 7th to 14th, 

2024. 

 There will be three daily Poojas during this period, and we encourage 

student participation in the morning and evening Poojas. 
 To ensure a peaceful and meaningful celebration, we kindly request that 

you avoid outings during this time. 

Important Reminders 
 Provide a conducive learning environment for all students, please 

refrain from outings or visits during the examination and celebration 

periods (September 7th to 14th and September 23rd to October 5th). 

 Please ensure that your child's mobile phone has sufficient recharge to 

facilitate communication during weekends. 

 We encourage you to connect with your child during the following times: 

Classes 5-8:    1:00 PM - 2:00 PM 

Classes 9-12:  2:00 PM - 3:00 PM 
 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 
 

With Regards, 
PRINCIPAL 


